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May 10, 2021

Suzi LeVine

Principal Deputy Assistant Secretary
Employment and Training Administration
United States Department of Labor

Dear Principal Deputy Assistant Secretary LeVine:

This letter is to provide written notice that effective Saturday, June 19, 2021 the state of
North Dakota will end participation in the following programs currently being operated
under the Relief for Workers Affected by Coronavirus Act (Public Law 116-136).

e Pandemic Unemployment Assistance

e Emergency Increase in Unemployment Compensation Benefits - Federal
Pandemic Unemployment Compensation

e Pandemic Emergency Unemployment Compensation
e Mixed Earner Unemployment Compensation

Section XI. of the Agreement Between the State of North Dakota and the Secretary of Labor, U.S.
Department of Labor notes that:

“This Agreement with respect to any of the provisions identified in paragraph XIV
may be terminated by either party on thirty days' written notice. If the Agreement is
terminated with respect to any of the provisions identified in paragraph XIV of this
Agreement, the Agency will process and pay benefits for all weeks of unemployment
which end prior to the date of termination for which such payments are due.”

This letter, dated May 10, 2021, will serve as thirty days’ written notice of program termination
from the state of North Dakota.

Regards,
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Doug Bu%um
Title: Governor

cc: Bryan Klipfel, Executive Director, Job Service North Dakota
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